
Abraham MidAutumn Championship Slated 

For November 7 

ROXBURY –The Mike Abraham 3.95-mile MidAutumn Championship will be held 

Saturday, November 7, at 8:30 a.m. as part of the Roxbury Road Race Series. 

The race is named after a former coach of the New Milford High School boys 

cross country team who also served as an assistant director of the road race 

series. 

The race will cover a challenging course, which will include a trip along a jeep 

trail through part of the last mile. 

The weekly races, which are sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission, 

start and finish near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple Lane. 

For more information, please contact Scott Benjamin, the head director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521. 
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